
Welcome!Welcome! 
Hello, and welcome to 5th grade!  My name is Mrs. Creely, and I 
am so excited to be your teacher this year.  My hope is to make 
this school year the best one yet!  I know that we are going to 
have an amazing year together, and I can’t wait to watch you 

soar in 5th grade!  If you should have any questions, or just want 
to say hello before we start of school on September 5th, please 
email me at screely@cbsd.org.  I can’t wait to hear all about the 
things you have been doing!   Enjoy the rest of your summer ☺

     
                                                                                     LOVE,  Mrs. Creely

Recommended Supply List

❑ Reusable water bottle and daily 
snack

❑ Pencils and erasers 
❑ Personal handheld pencil 

sharpener 
❑ Personal Scissors
❑ Zippered pencil case to hold 

erasers and pre-sharpened 
pencils 

❑ 12 count box of colored pencils 
❑ 1 large 5-section notebook (for 

reading, writing, math, science, 
and social studies) or 5 individual 
notebooks (spiral is fine)

❑ 2 Highlighter Markers
❑ Pen for editing (no black ink)
❑ 1-2 tissue boxes
❑ 1-2 Clorox Wipes
❑ Lending Library Book (optional) 

**see page 2 for details

A Little about me…

I have 3 kids: Kierstin (12), Kayla 
(7), and stepson Dylan (27)

I love animals and have many 
pets! 3 parrots (Rocco, Timmy, 
and Troy), Lulu my 6-year-old 
Border Collie, and lots of fish.

I love to be active!  I enjoy 
roller skating and just 

discovered a new love of 
kayaking.

One of my favorite hobbies is 
eating! I love to try different 

foods.  

mailto:screely@cbsd.org


Our Lending Library is a great way for 
students to share the books that they have 
read and enjoyed with their classmates. If 

you would like to donate a paperback copy of 
your favorite book to our Lending Library, 

please write the following on the inside of the 
front cover:

Book Donation made by:
Your Name, 5th grade

2023-2024

Thank you for your support!  

Lending Library

Important Dates

• First day of school is Tuesday, September 5th 
• Back to School Night is Tuesday, September 

12th at 5:45pm Rm 224

See you Soon!
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